
From: Judy E Saunders [mailto:judy.saunders@dorsetcouncil.gov.uk]  

Sent: 23 April 2020 17:18 

To: NATIONALCASEWORK <NATIONALCASEWORK@dft.gov.uk> 

Cc: Cllr. Ray Bryan <cllrray.bryan@dorsetcouncil.gov.uk>; Cllr. Gary Suttle <cllrgary.suttle@dorsetcouncil.gov.uk>; 

Cllr. William Trite <cllrwilliam.trite@dorsetcouncil.gov.uk>; Kate Tunks <kate.tunks@dorsetcouncil.gov.uk>; Jack 

Wiltshire <jack.wiltshire@dorsetcouncil.gov.uk>; John Sellgren <john.sellgren@dorsetcouncil.gov.uk>; Matthew 

Piles <matthew.piles@dorsetcouncil.gov.uk> 

Subject: Letter from Cllr Ray Bryan re Bournemouth - Swanage Motor Road and Ferry Company Ltd - Toll Increase 

Application Feb 2020 

 

Dear Ms Zamenzadeh 

 

Please see attached letter from Cllr Ray Bryan regarding the Bournemouth – Swanage Motor Road and Ferry 

Company Ltd – Toll Increase Application Feb 2020. 

 

Kind regards 

Judy 

 

Judy Saunders  

 

PA to the Chairman and Elected Members 

Democratic and Electoral Services  

Dorset Council 

01305 225067  

dorsetcouncil.gov.uk  

 

This e-mail and any files transmitted with it are intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to 

whom they are addressed. It may contain unclassified but sensitive or protectively marked material and 

should be handled accordingly. Unless you are the named addressee (or authorised to receive it for the 

addressee) you may not copy or use it, or disclose it to anyone else. If you have received this transmission in 

error please notify the sender immediately. All traffic may be subject to recording and/or monitoring in 

accordance with relevant legislation. Any views expressed in this message are those of the individual sender, 

except where the sender specifies and with authority, states them to be the views of Dorset Council. Dorset 

Council does not accept service of documents by fax or other electronic means. Virus checking: Whilst all 

reasonable steps have been taken to ensure that this electronic communication and its attachments whether 

encoded, encrypted or otherwise supplied are free from computer viruses, Dorset Council accepts no liability 

in respect of any loss, cost, damage or expense suffered as a result of accessing this message or any of its 

attachments. For information on how Dorset Council processes your information, please see 

www.dorsetcouncil.gov.uk/416433  
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